His Majesty Preah Bat Samdech Preah Boromneath
NORODOM SIHAMONI
KING of CAMBODIA

To Mr Youk Chhang
Executive Director of the Queen Mother’s Library

& the Documentation Centre of Cambodia
Mansion 11, street 256, Phnom Penh, Kingdom of Cambodia

Dear Mr Executive Director,

I received with sincere appreciation and deep thanks your
letter informing about the meaning of the Queen Mother’s Library
and its logo.

I wish to convey to you my warm congratulations and full
support for your commitment to the establishment of the expanded
Queen Mother’s Library, which will no doubt fulfil the vision of a
national healing memorial for our whole nation.

While paying tribute to the success of your ambitious and
beneficial work in the Kingdom of Cambodia, I am confident that

the Queen Mother’s Library will meet with greater success in the
future.

Her Majesty the Queen Mother joins me to wish you every

Wveambluamon

success in your noble endeavours.

Phnom Penh, {3 August 2024



